Housing Department
11th November, 2009.
Ms. Mary Harney, T.D.,

Minister for Health & Children,

Department of Health & Children,

Hawkins House,

Hawkins Street,

Dublin 2.

RE:
Tallaght Area Committee Meeting – 27th October, 2009

Council Meeting – 9th November, 2009

Dear Minister,

At the Tallaght Area Committee Meeting of 27th October, 2009, the following motion was passed:
“That the elected members of the Tallaght Area Committee request that the Corporate Services Dept., write to the Minister for Health, Ms. Harney and express our opposition to the proposed closure of the Childrens Hospital, Tallaght, as outlined in the renewed Programme for Government, of last week. In addition we seek the support of all elected members of South Dublin Co., Council, for this motion.”
It was endorsed by all Councillors at the most recent South Dublin County Council Meeting , which was held on 9th November, 2009.

I should be obliged if you would let me have a reply on this matter at your earliest convenience.
Thanking you in anticipation.

Yours sincerely,

Allyson Rooney,
SENIOR STAFF OFFICER,
HOUSING ADMINISTRATION.







